
 

 

  ST. ALBERT AND AREA  
RETIRED TEACHERS ’ASSOCIATION 

   NEWS FLASH   July 20, 2023 
 

Editors: Peggy Bergmann (pbergmann@shaw.ca) 

                   Ardyth Garrison (garrisonardyth@gmail.com) 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

August 19th, 2:30 – 5:30 – Horse Races! 

at Century Race Track and Casino 

(near the International Airport) 

Post time is 3:45 

Buffet from 3:00 – 5:30 (includes coffee and tea)   

COST: Seniors (65+) $41.95 + $2.10 GST= $43.05 +tip  

Arrange your own transportation. Feel free to invite your friends. 

If you are planning to come, please contact Maurine Maslen  

by phoning (780)418-8032, by texting (780)690-5644, or emailing 
at maslen1@telus.net ASAP.  We are looking forward to hearing 
from you soon! 

Maurine Maslen 
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Second Wind conference: 
at the Chateau Louis Conference 

Centre in Edmonton 
on Sept. 07, 2023 

 

Last Call for Early Bird Registrations: 

The conference is just a few dozen short of the numbers needed 
to go ahead, sooo… this year’s Early Bird $95.00 Registration Fee 
deadline is extended to July 31st.. (Regular fee is   $120.00).  
 

If you have not yet registered, please do so shortly. Perhaps even 
call up a friend to come with you. Please note that, for the comfort 
of attendees, registration numbers will be limited. 
    

For information and the registration form, visit  

https://secondwindconference.ca/  and click on the REGISTER 
NOW button. See you at Second Wind! 

 

Looking Back: 

On Monday, July 10, 2023, about 30 
STARTA members met at Lions’ Park 
picnic shelter for a ‘Make Your Own 
Sandwich’ Potluck Picnic.     
Fabulous food (a delicious assortment 
of sandwich toppings, salads, and 
desserts), fantastic weather, and    
fun and fellowship with friends made 
the evening a resounding success!   

A huge ‘Thank you’ to Debbie Kelley for organizing this event!  

https://secondwindconference.ca/

